
JAN 4 1955

V. H O.
Greetings, J. V. N. Dorr -

It was an agreeable Christmas touch to be with

you at lunch on Thursday.

I am following through on your suggestion and

sending a check for $4.50 for a copy of "Mother and Child". 

Trusting that 1955 will bring you and also our proj­

ect at 59th Street the best of good fortune.

Mr. J. V. N. Dorr
99 Park Avenue
New York 16, New York
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